
September 10, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

The Devine Independent School District has given approval and support for the CES/DIS PTO to conduct the
Club Choice Fundraiser.

All funds raised will be donated to support student field trips.

Sincerely,

Dr. Todd Grandjean
Superintendent, Devine ISD


